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National Security Study Memorandum 24 

TO:	 The Secretary of Defense 
The Sec retary of State 
The Director of Central Intelligence 

SUBJECT:	 U. S. Military Posture Review 

As a result of the NSC meeting on February 14, 1969, the 
President has directed that the strategic portion of the U. S. 
Military Po sture Review directed by NSSM 3 be completed and 
forwarded to the NSC Review Group by May 1, 1969. 

As part of the strategic study, the President has directed 
an analysis of how the Soviets view the strategic balance. 
Specifically, he would like the study to address the following 
question: based on Soviet estimate s of U. S. strategic plans 
and programs, and their implications for the strategic balance, 
how might the Soviets react? 

The President has also directed a full reappraisal of our 
conventional and tactical nuclear strategies in light of the 
strategic balance and its implications concerning the likelihood 
of non-nuclear war, especially with regard to Europe. This 
reappraisal should be conducted as part of the U. S. Military 
Posture Review and submitted on July 1, 1969. 
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